
                                                                                 April, 2020 

Dear Valued customers, 

                                             

 

                                   SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

     Naomi Nishikawa 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

Notice of Office Relocation 

 

Thank you for your continued support and purchase with SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

 

This is to inform you that our business starts at the new location below as of May 7, 2020. 

Our company has been preparing for the purchase and relocation of the head office building since last 

year, as we have been confined for space as our business expands. 

Taking this opportunity, we will continue to make efforts to further enhance our business operations 

and to meet the trust of all. We would appreciate your continued support. 

 

 

New address 3-28-19  

Suenaga Takatsuku Kawasaki 2130013 Japan 

TEL  044-877-8311 

FAX  044-877-8312 ※There is no change in telephone and fax numbers 

Resume Date May 7, 2020 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


